## ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

## Minutes

May 13, 1982

Present:

James Dennison, Chairman, Harvey Goodwin, Vice Chairman, John Jones, Bruce Kierstead, Bob Watterson, Rod Zwirner, and Kathi Wasserloos, Secretary

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m.

The minutes of the April 22, 1982, meeting were approved as

written.

The proposed land exchange/relocation of Depot Street was approved by the Planning Board. (A copy is attached to the minutes) Jim will present the plan to the Board of Selectmen and then to Goodell Company.

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on May 27, 1982.

Katherine Wasserloos

Secretary

Com les NTD